Blaine Soil Conservation District
Board of Supervisors Meeting
August 17th 2022 @ 7:00pm
BSCD Office, Carey, ID

Present were: Chris Johnson; Chairman, Bob Simpson; Vice Chair, Nicholas Purdy, Supervisor,  Kathy Noble; Sec/Tres, Jesse Fulmer & Sara Zollinger; NRCS,  Kelsey Barg, Administrative Assistant
Chairman called the meeting to order @ 7: 02 p.m.
Minutes
· The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed. Bob motioned to approve the minutes as presented, Chris seconded the motion, all were in favor, motioned was carried.
Administrative Assistant Report
· [bookmark: _Hlk96067655]Kathy gave the financial report.  Bob moved to approve the financial and task reports as presented, Chris seconded the motion, all were in favor and the motion was carried. 
Office Business (action items):
· Nicholas discussed options for an office computer upgrade for Kelsey. It was proposed $2750  for a budget for a new computer system  Kathy moved to approve the funds for a new computer for the office, Nicholas second the motion, all were in favor and the motion was carried. 
· Kelsey gave the board members an update on the workshop that is OCT 21st. 
· Kelsey asked board members who was planning on stay at conference she will get hotel rooms for those that are planning to stay the night at the IASCD Conference. 
Commission:
· 
NRCS: 
· Sara Zollinger introduced herself and will be spending some time in the Blaine office. Jesse discussed the LWG future meeting date will be sometime in September. It was also mentioned that BSCD will add funding to help Sara to finish the credits she needs to have. 
Adjourn
1. Bob made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:36 p.m., Nicholas seconded the motion, all were in favor and the motion was carried. Next meeting  September  21st 2022 at 7pm

